
Learners of the Week
Miss Horrocks’ Class



Flynn Murphy






Mrs Sutcliffe’s Class



Ella Fletcher




Mrs Gallagher’s Class


Nell Redmond




Miss Boucher’s Class



The whole class


Mrs O’Donnell’s Class


The whole class






Mrs Boyle & Mrs Taylor’s Class

Max Baker



Mrs Moynihan’s Class


The whole class

Mrs Mills’s Class



Eoin Clerkin

Mrs Garvani’s Class



Daniel Langley

Robot Workshop

Part of our day included a competition and we are pleased to attach copies of the winners’ work. Well done to Isabel Lewis and Erin Holt.
Parents’ Afternoon/Evening

Thank you for the fabulous turnout for our Parents’ Afternoon/Evening on Thursday.

Breakfast and After School Club Bookings

Bookings for next term are available on line.

RocketWorld Day

Please find attached a letter regarding this activity day for which we ask a small voluntary contribution from parents. Details of how to pay will be sent to you by email and text.
Parents’ Choir

Do you fancy a bit of Christmas carolling with us this year. Mrs Fleming invites parents to form a new choir for Christmas time. If you would like to join us in school at 3pm on Thursdays in the music room, please come along. Buggies and small children are welcome. If there is enough interest we may also consider an evening session.

Gymnastics – Years 2-5

Before school gymnastics with Mr Smethurst will be on Tuesdays after half term instead of Wednesdays. Please book you place on line when you receive the text.

Year 6 Application for High School

Deadline for on line applications is 31st October 2017.

Congratulations

To Miss Rahman on our staff who gets married on Saturday and to Mrs Stevenson on her 53rd Birthday!
Looking for something to do over half term?

Check out Science week at Museum of Science and Industry.

https://www.msimanchester.org.uk/whats-on/manchester-science-festival
Netball – Year 5 & 6

Please note that netball training will be on the first Monday back after half term, as there is a tournament on the Thursday.

A final plea

We have again had requests from local residents for parents to consider their parking. Whilst we might not always mean to, sometimes our parking can restrict residents’ access to their own drives. Please be extra careful and considerate.[image: image1.png]
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